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 Carpenter Elementary School





August 5, 2019





Mrs. Newson’s First Grade Class 


� HYPERLINK "http://mrsnewsons1stgradeclass.weebly.com" �http://mrsnewsons1stgradeclass.weebly.com�


 























We have settled into our daily routines and we are working in Literacy centers and Guided Reading. Your students are learning about choosing a “Just Right” book for reading, how to use their schema as they read new texts and how to be active learners during guided reading time. Hopefully you have heard about Flashlight Friday! During this fun time they are building their stamina for reading by focusing on a self-selected book for 15 minutes and the fun part is that we do this in the dark with flashlights and quiet music.


       In math, we are learning about two digit numbers, with a focus on teen numbers and that two digit numbers are made of tens and ones. We will begin working on a new unit where we will begin to build understanding of how to solve word problems with addition and subtraction. I am attaching an informational sheet that explains how we are building this skill so you can use the same language when you are talking over the homework. Hope this will help! I am also attaching a year “At a Glance” for Math so you can see the Big ideas for each quarter.


       In Social Studies, we have been learning about community helpers, talking about what they do, how they help and the tools they use. We have created an anchor chart together filled with information and are using for writing as we create a community helper report. We are excited to begin our science unit Pebbles, Sand and Silt this week as well - we will have lots of partner and hands-on activities as we learn to become curious scientists! As you chat about their day, listen for new science vocabulary. You can also expect that they will want to start their own rock collection (and if they already have one, please let them bring it in!)


Thanks so much for your generosity! Please let me know if you have questions!      Mrs. Newson  tnewson@wcpss.net




















   











 Thanks - Mrs. Newson (� HYPERLINK "mailto:tnewson@wcpss.net" �tnewson@wcpss.net�) 














WOW! Way to jump right to support our school by joining the PTA!  Because of our high percentages, we won a popsicle party and an in school field trip!





Writing – We are learning to use an organizer to plan our writing. We are also learning to use the organizer to create a story with an opening, several sentences on the topic and a closing.
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Reminders and dates:  


Sept. 2    Holiday – No School


Sept. 6  Track out day!


Oct 1- Track 1 tracks back in





                                        








Math – We are learning about numbers to 150 and to recognize tens and ones in a two digit number.





Literacy – We are busy in Literacy centers and Guided Reading groups.





Social Studies – We are learning about community helpers and how they help us.


 








